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Date: 12th March 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 

New admissions for the next academic session 2024-25 for the 

classes XI have started from 01st February, Thursday. Preference in 

admission will be given to SVV students. As informed earlier, all the 

enrolled students of class X of Shree Vasishtha Vidhyalaya are to 

take fresh admission in class XI between 01st February and 25th 

March, 2024 by filling up the Admission Form & Depositing the first 

term Fee for class XI. It is imperative to note that failure to complete 

the admission process by March 25th, 2024, will be construed as the 

student's intention to pursue education elsewhere. In such instances, 

the student will forfeit their right to admission at SVV in the future, and 

the Management will proceed to admit waitlisted students from other 

schools.   

Parents whose children are studying in SVV in class X and wish to seek 

admission for their other child here are advised to take admission 

latest by 25th March’ 2024. No preference in admission will be given 

after the expiry of this date. 
 

 

With Regards 

 
Dr. A K Gaur            Ms. S. Srivastava 

Advisor                      Principal 


